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Northwest Health – La Porte Prepares to Begin Last Phase of Old Hospital Demolition 

 
La Porte, IN – The next and final phase of the old La Porte Hospital demolition is scheduled to begin 
early this summer with an anticipated completion date by the end of the year, announced Ashley 
Dickinson, Chief Executive Officer, Northwest Health.  
 
For this last phase of the project, Northwest Health – La Porte has chosen a local demolition contractor, 
Brandenburg Industrial Service Company. Once the demolition is complete, the nearly seven acre site 
will be graded and seeded.  
 
“At Northwest Health, we strive to be a good partner to the communities we serve by working together 
to improve the population’s health and well-being,” said Dickinson. “That’s another reason why we look 
forward to providing a beautiful, green, park-like space in the heart of downtown La Porte for the 
community and our team members to enjoy. Our end goal is to develop it with the right partner, and in 
accordance with the vision of the city.” 
-----  
 

About Northwest Health 

Northwest Health is a comprehensive healthcare system committed to providing communities in 
Northwest Indiana with high-quality, accessible healthcare—from highly specialized care and surgical 
services to more routine primary care. The system of more than 60 access points includes three 
hospitals, five emergency departments, urgent care centers, outpatient surgery centers, an ambulance 
service, and physician offices. A team of more than 3,000 employees work together with the more than 
700 physicians on its medical staffs. For more information, visit NWHealthIN.com. 
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